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In Istanbul, the members of the Georgian delegation met with the representatives of the
Turkey-Georgia Business Council, a member of the "Council of Foreign Economic Relations"
(DEIK) of Türkiye. At the meeting, they discussed the dynamics of relations between Georgia
and Türkiye in the field of tourism and prospects for future cooperation. The working meeting
was held with the involvement and co-organization of the Embassy of Georgia in Türkiye.
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